## OH BOY! ANOTHER SHINDIG.

The Entertainment Committee is still on the "job", and announce that there will be one of those nifty Sunday Afternoon dances at the boathouse on February, the 5th. So far the dance is without a name, and many have suggested that it be called "THE RETIRING PRESIDENT'S DANCE". Out of the proceeds of this affair, which is expected to be an annual event, the Retiring President will be presented with some token of appreciation for his faithful service. Now I ask you fellow Dolphin, isn't a member who has served on the various committees, and has worked his way up to the highest position of our organization, deserving of some token of remembrance?

However, this will be talked over at the next meeting.

## ATHLETICS

Our Athletic activities have not been quite up to the standard for some time due to the failure of the committee to stir up interest in that branch and it's about time that we are showing that the Dolphin Club is an athletic organization as well as a social one. With the coming of the Annual Handball Tournament, let us show them that we can "put it over" and there is no reason in the world why this event should not be fully participated in, by both the young and old.

So get out your "EVERSHARP" and do the necessary when the entry list is posted.

## A LITTLE REMINDER

There are still quite a few members who have not squared up on their tickets for the Masquerade, and if you were one of the customers that turned in tickets for your admission to the Banquet, please remember the committee would like to clean up the report on that affair. So, if you are one of the guilty parties on either of these affairs, it is requested that you dig down in your jeans "Toot Sweet".

And listen, have you made all your New Years Resolutions yet? Well, if you have room for one more how would this sound?

"THAT I WILL DO MY UTMOST TO ATTEND EVERY DOLPHIN CLUB MEETING THIS YEAR".

The next regular meeting will be held in the Court Rooms of Judge Graham, City Hall, at 8:30 on Wednesday Evening, January 11, 1922.

Sincerely yours,

Lawton C. Hughes

Recording Secretary